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Miss Wimperis says....
Next week, our parents workshops begin again! We are really excited

to provide workshops at school to help you to continue support your

children with their learning at home. 

Next week there is:

Y1 Phonics parent workshop on Wednesday 4th October at 9-9.30am

Y2 Phonics parent workshop on Friday 6th October at 9-9.30am.

Please let us know if there are any workshops that you would like in

the future.

What's been happening this week?

Our Word of
the Week:

behaviour

Attendance
Champions!

Year 3 (94.8%) 

Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts

Year 2 had a fabulous time on their trip to the farm as part of their

Geography topic!

 



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!

. 

Thank you to all the parents who joined us for ‘Breakfast with a Book’
in EYFS on Friday morning

The children had a wonderful time! 


